
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, November 17, 2022 is Children's Grief Awareness Day. The day is designed to help 
us all become more aware of the needs of grieving children — and of the benefits they obtain 
through the support of others. Children's Grief Awareness Day is an opportunity to make sure that 
grieving children receive the support they need. 
The Highmark Caring Place is one organization that helps grieving children and their families. 
The Tears Foundation is another organization that helps families who have lost children. 
Steel Valley Student Council is holding a t-shirt fundraiser to benefit these 2 organizations and 
everyone is encouraged to wear their shirt on November 17. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

T-SHIRT ORDER FORM 

 
School where you will pick up your t-shirts (please circle one): 

High School    Middle School    Park Elem.   Barrett Elem. 
 
 
Name _________________________________________ 
             (please print neatly) 
 
Phone number _________________________ 
   
 
 
  
 
YOUTH SIZES: _____ S    _____ M 
 
ADULT SIZES:  _____ S    _____ M    _____ L 
 
      _____ XL   _____ 2XL    _____ 3XL    _____ 4XL 
 
TOTAL NUMBER OF SHIRTS 
 
________ X $10 EACH = $____________ 
                                          (TOTAL AMOUNT DUE) 
 
Cash or checks. Please make checks payable to SV Student Council. 
 

ORDERS MUST BE RECEIVED BY THURSDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2022. 
High School to Mrs. McCallister, Middle School to Ms. Noblet, 

Park to Ms. Chalus, Barrett to Ms. Fisher or Ms. Bedillion 


